From:

To:
Subject: Letter of Comment -
Date: June 29, 2017 1:36:37 PM

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-04-17 11:48 AM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-04

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Gerda Kaegi

-- Phone --
-- Company --
-- Address --

-- Comments --

The Provincial Government has just cut the rates by up to a combined 25% and not Hydro One wants
to raise the rates back up. Over the last 5-10 years Hydro One rates have soared especially for rural
customers. 10 days notice is, in itself, offensive. There is no reasonable justification an increase in
distribution rates which deliberately contradicts what the government is trying to do. Rural residents
bare an unfair burden.

-- Attachment --
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